
 

 

 

20th May 2022 

Dear Parent or Carer 

KIMBOLTON SCHOOL PHYSICS MASTERCLASS – MUSIC, LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION! 

Kimbolton School has offered the opportunity for some of our Year 5 children to attend its Physics 
Masterclass, which will be on Wednesday 6th July 2022 in the Lewis Hall at Kimbolton School, 
starting at 6pm.   

The Physics Masterclass is a fast-moving, action-packed exploration of the physics of the theatre, 
entitled ‘Music, Lights, Camera, Action!’ and involves some super-sized experiments and plenty of 
audience participation.  Though designed to be fun and appealing to children, it includes serious 
content and will challenge pupils to explore science beyond the National Curriculum and in a way 
that is not often available to primary age children.  

 

This is the only Physics Masterclass for this year group and is open to a number of local schools.   
If you wish your child to attend, please book using Kimbolton School’s online booking system at 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/kimbolton noting the following points: 

 Tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and ‘sales’ will finally close at 7.30pm on 
Sunday 3rd July.  We strongly recommend that you do not delay in requesting tickets. 

 The Masterclass will include many bangs and is therefore unsuitable for younger children or for 
those of a nervous disposition.   

 Children need to be accompanied throughout the Masterclass by adults who will remain responsible 
for them while at Kimbolton School.  Also, as places are very limited, please do not bring non-Year 5 
siblings to this event. 

 This event will not be socially-distanced but attendees will be welcome to wear face coverings. 
 When booking, you will need to use the password MECHANICS and enter the name of our school 

plus the name of each person attending. 
 There is no charge for the Physics Masterclass.  The booking system will ask you to checkout but no 

payment will be required. 
 Kimbolton School is keen to involve children from as many different schools as possible when 

audience assistance is requested.  Please dress your child in school uniform for this event so 
that the staff can easily distinguish between schools. 

 Please take any necessary inhalers etc as there will be some unavoidable smoke. 
 Kimbolton School staff may take some images of the children involved in our experiments.  They 

may use some of these on the School’s website and in the local press to publicise this 
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initiative. Please indicate on your booking if you do not want your child to be photographed. 
 Take your tickets with you and be seated by 5.50pm please. 
 If you are unable to attend, please contact Mrs Alison Ainsworth (see below) so that your seats can 

be released to others. 
 For more information about Kimbolton School’s Masterclasses programme, please visit 

www.kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk/masterclasses. 
 

If you have any questions about this Masterclass, please contact Mrs Alison Ainsworth, 
Masterclasses Co-ordinator, Kimbolton School, on 01480 862207 or via 
prcomms@kimbolton.cambs.sch.uk.    

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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